The theme for the month of December is “Caring.”
Reminders:
· The student-led breakfast program is every morning, and it is available to all students. 


Important Dates:
We encourage all staff and students to enjoy each day to the fullest and spread a little holiday spirit, therefore we encourage everyone to “dress-up” for the entire month of December.
· Today, December 14th ~ Jingle Bells – Show off your best holiday BLING & wear your favourite jeans.
· Wednesday, December 15th ~ Holiday Twin/Triplet Day – find a friend or two and dress alike.
· Thursday, December 16th ~ Deck the Halls – Get decked out in your best holiday gear.
· Friday, December 17th ~ Winter Fest P.J. Day – Cancel the alarm and wear your PJs to school. Also on Friday, we have representatives coming to our school from Harbour View High School for a morning of engagement with our grade 8 students.

[bookmark: _Hlk89628116]Athletics and Activities:
Everything is cancelled for this week!

· Given the changes we are experiencing in the province and the impact those changes are having on school, we have decided to start our Winter Carnival a week early!
The door decorating competition has begun! All classes are encouraged to have their doors completed by this Friday, December 17th. 
If there are students who would like to participate in the colouring contest, please have your picture done by Friday morning, so that each homeroom can vote for the one that will represent the class this will completed during Foundations. Please put the picture you have chosen for the colouring contest in Madame Arbeau’s mailbox by Friday after school. Do not forget to write the student’s first and last name and their homeroom on the back of the picture.

This Friday is pajamas day and if you would like to wear a tuque, Santa hat, or any type of head wear, then you must pay $1.00. Madame Lise’s students will be coming around to all the classes to collect the money. All proceeds will be donated to the SPCA. 

This week we are going to end the week with having PIZZA Parties for all classes on Friday, December 17th which will be the grade 6 students last day before the holidays. All students will have pizza and a drink at lunch.

Have a terrific Tuesday!     

